
SCHOLARSHIPS ON COLLEGE FOUNDATION DAY 6-11-2015 

 

 

 

 

 SCHOLARSHIP HOLDERS 

STUDENTS RECEIVING SCHOLARSHIPS FROM THE INVITED GUESTS. 

ESTEEMED ALUMNI MEET 



 

REPORT 

The KBN College Old Students Association (KOSA) meeting is held on 6TH November, 2015 in KBN 

College premises on the occasion of College Foundation Day.  On this occasion the Chief Guest  Sri 

Vellampalli Srinivasa, MLA, Vijayawada West ( Alumni), The president of the KOSA Sri G.Ravi Kumar, 

Secretary, Sri M. Madhu and other members participated in the meeting.   Sri.U.Samba Siva Rao, 

President, KBN College Committee, Sri S.V.S.M.Rajith Kumar, Secretary & Correspondent, 

Dr.P.Krishna Murthy, Principal greeted the members. On this occasion the chief guest Sri Vellampalli 

Srinivasa appreciated the KOSA members generosity.  

Speaking on the occasion the president of the KOSA Sri.G.Ravi Kumar, Sri M.Madhu, Secretary , 

informed that  a good number of alumnus have been  giving out  their financial resources  to the 

needy students and appealed  to other members also  to be generous to promote  education  and 

equal opportunities  to the deserving students.  On this occasion the Chief Guest Sri Vellamapalli 

Srinivas,MLA, distributed scholarships to the students. 

 

 

^^^^^^^^^^ 

 

 

 

 

 


